
MINUTES 

CITIZEN REVIEW BOARD 

OLD CITY HALL, 510 GREENE STREET 

MONDAY, June 23, 2014 

 

 A regular meeting of the City of Key West Citizen Review Board was held in the 

Commission Chambers, Old City Hall, on Monday, 23, 2014. 

 Vice-Chairman Michael Behrend called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Answering roll call were Board members Kevin Collins, Joe Pais, Vice-Chair 

Michael Behrend and non-voting new member Arthur Dennison.  Also present were Sgt. 

Joe Tripp KWPD, Executive Director Larry Beaver, and Counsel Robert Cintron.   

 Hayward Magby, Tom Milone and Virginia Altobello were absent. 

 

Due to a lack of a quorum (four voting members on the board) Mr. Collins made the 

motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Mr. Pais.  Motion passes. 

  

ADJOURNMENT: 

There being no further business the Vice Chairman adjourned the meeting at 6:02 p.m. 

 

 

____________________________ 

Larry T. Beaver, Executive Director 


